
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 

Title:  Residential 5/8” Water Meters – Bid 54-070517 

From: Bob Martin, Director of Customer Service Meeting Date: November 5,2018 

Public Hearing: No 
Advertising Date / 

Advertised By: 

 

 

Attachments: 
 

 

 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

Bid Tabulation 

 

 

PURPOSE:  

Renewal of Contract with National Meter (formerly Carolina Meter). 

 

BACKGROUND:   

As water meters age, they do not record accurate water flow which results in lost revenue to the City. To recover 

that lost revenue the City replaces aged meters with new meters which read more accurately and allow for remote 

reading.  

 

Customer Service anticipates installing 8000 5/8” water meters during Fiscal Year 2018-2019. This quantity 

covers both replacing of aged meters and installation for new service. Meter pricing will remain the same as 

originally bid at $ 151.95.  These meters allow for drive by reading. 

  

BUDGET IMPACT:  

Funds are available in the 2018-19 annual budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 

The Customer Service Department recommends that City Council renew this contract to National Meter (formerly 

Carolina Meter) in the amount of $1,295,100.00 for the purchase of 8000 of the 5/8” water meters and authorize 

the appropriate City Official to execute all necessary documents. 

 

 
 
 




